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The Lake Eunice Township board held a public meeting on Buckhorn Road on July 19th, 2022 at 7:30 pm.
Residents had access to the assessment roll.  All residents present were given a copy.  
Also present was Brian Shephard-Becker County Engineering.
The Buckhorn Road project is complete.  Residents that attended were satisfied with the road.  Gary Mielke is still waiting for some rip rap to be installed. The board will reach out to Rick Renner.  In addition to the rip rap, Mr. Mielke would like the board to consider lowering the ditch.  Mr. Mielke did report he talked to John Okeson about it.  Jason Rosing will follow up.  
A motion was made to adjourn at 7:38 pm by Wayne Jacobson and seconded by Jerry Johnson. 
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